
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On the 24/05/2024, LTS Traffic Management Ltd will be carrying out works on Wentworth Ave, 

Slough, SL2 2DG,  Works will be taking place between the hours of 08.00am – 18.00pm. 

LTS Traffic Management will be in attendance to install traffic management and to ensure the traffic 

disruption is kept to a minimum. 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and LTS Traffic Management will endeavour 

to keep any noise and disruption to an absolute minimum. 

For further information please call 01708 374 843. 

Josh Benjamin 

Director 

LTS Group Ltd 
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